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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

15 July 2022
Dear Parents

Reading books

As we approach the end of the academic year, we ask all children leaving the school (this includes
those in Nursery not joining reception at Grange Park, reception not joining Year 1 at Grange Park and
Year 6s) to return their reading hub books by Wednesday 20 July.

Please encourage your children to continue to read over the summer holidays!

Also, look out for the ‘things you can do in the summer’ article in the final Newsroundup for some
great ideas to continue your children’s learning until next academic year.

Thank you for your support.
Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



